
 

Start of remote 

learning – created 

documents that 

were uploaded to 

the Home Learning 

section of the 

website.  

June – First training 

for Notebook given. 

Years 3 and 4 trialled 

using One Note and 

Notebook for 3 weeks 

before the end of 

term.   

September – More 

training on 

Notebook at staff 

meeting. All classes 

set up their 

Notebook Page. 

October – Year 5 

bubble closes and 

the teachers and 

children use 

Notebook to a 

degree of success.    

October – Training 

given on how to turn a 

PowerPoint into a 

video to upload to 

Notebook. Training 

given to set up Teams 

meetings.  

November –Notebook 

training and creating 

remote learning 

resources.    

November – use 

Teams to deliver a 

live assembly to the 

whole school – 

building up 

confidence and skills.   

Nov/Dec – Each child 

has an emails. Classes 

to trial live streamed 

lessons via teams.   

January – All classes 

to live stream 

lessons and to set 

and mark work on 

Notebook. Blended 

learning approach 

embedded.   


